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24/06/2021  13:16:172021/2873/P SUPC Jonathan Byatt Support and Request: This is a welcome addition t the Stables market in that it reinforces the history of the 

area in a tangible form for visitors to the area around the Horse Hospital. 

A request, after the year of display is completed, can the providers of the installation please consider re-use of 

the horse sculptures within South End Green (NW3) area. This area also has a long connection with horse 

traffic being a stop over point where horses rested and drank form the pond (where SEG fountain now stands) 

before re-commencing their trip to London. In this way the art work can be doubly powerful through re-ue and 

Camden can gain an additional attraction for tourists within its boundaries.
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